
Scottsmoor Community Association 

Minutes for May 19, 2014 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by President Arnold Benson.  A pot luck dinner featuring pork roast was 
provided by Anita Goforth and Rose McGinnis which was held before the meeting.  There were 27 people at the dinner 
and 35 at the meeting.  Vice President Joe Goforth led the Pledge of Allegiance and President Benson asked for a 
moment of silence.  Officers present were President Arnold Benson, Vice President Joe Goforth, Treasurer Bryan Kyle, 
Secretary Trent Minch and Executive Committee Member Doug Chamberlain.    
Introduction of Visitors and Guests-President Benson welcomed guests Micheal /Julie McLachlan and returning 
members Gene/Vernie Driggers. 
Minutes-The minutes from the previous meeting were read by Secretary Trent Minch.  Doug Chamberlain moved that 
the minutes be approved and Ed Roust seconded.  The motion carried. 
Treasurer’s Report –Treasurer Kyle reported that our current balance is $10,047.65. Doug Chamberlain moved that the 
report be accepted and Joe Goforth seconded.  The motion carried.   
Committee Reports 
Meeting Hall-President Benson reported that attendance at the meeting hall in April was 541. 
Public Relations-Doug Chamberlain reported that a card was sent to Paul Raulerson. 
Mims Report – Ron Barcher suggested that we should try and encourage our commissioners to use some of the 
referendum money for dredging the boat ramps in Mims and Scottsmoor. 
Membership Committee-Bryan Kyle reported that we have 85 members.  
Prize Committee- Anita Goforth reported that the local businesses in the community have really been generous in their 
donations for the 4th of July picnic.  Winn Dixie, Advanced Auto, Portifino, and Papa Johns are just a few businesses of 
many who have made donations for the picnic. 
Special events- Vice President Goforth reported that the Bounce House and Water slide is reserved for the 4th of July 
picnic.  Goforth is also looking for more volunteers for the 4th of July Picnic. 
Mail – Treasurer Bryan Kyle reported that the SCA received its notice of insurance renewal. 
Old Business-None to report 
New Business-President Arnie Benson reported that on Friday June 6th the St Johns Water District is going to celebrate 
the installation of five new water quality stations at 10:30am.  Bobby Partain reported that Parrish Health and fitness 
center is offering  several activities for seniors during the month of May that are completely free. 
Other Considerations- Rose McGinnis suggested that the SCA create a facebook page to bring more attention to what 
the SCA has to offer.   
50/50 Raffle-The raffle was won by Becky Funk. The split was $35 to Becky and $35 to the Association. 
Adjournment-The motion to adjourn was made by Steve Chapman at 7:49 PM. 
 
Submitted by Trent Minch, Secretary, Scottsmoor Community Association. 
 


